
    Letter from The Weasel

Dear Friends,

          The main event of this past month has been the new Hotline site! 
Thanks to Whiplash, the site is now on a G3 266 connected to a T1. The 
speed of the site is simply amazing, and it is now a true 24/7 round-the-clock
server.

          In other news, I'll be releasing my new mailbombing application, 
Warhead 1.0 to the general public in a few days. Keep your eyes peeled.

          This month's issue is fairly large and contains a good bit of info...Enjoy!

Cheers!

The Weasel

P.S. My e-mail address will be changing very soon and my Yatho address will 
no longer work. Expect the change around March 5th or so.


